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The year  2003 has come to an end. We had a busy year with some new intruders coming and  clearing out sooner, as they were from the Broadcasting areas.

The power of concerted efforts among the member societies and  the Regional Coordinators were amply proved.  We got lots of help from HARTS in getting the long term CODAR radar intrusions from Hong Kong and Macau areas.  But, some of the other CODAR transmitters from some other countries are still active. We are continuing our efforts   to identify and get them  vacated in the coming year.



This is a belated report. I am wishing all of you who read this, a A VERY HAPPY AND PROSPEROUS NEW YEAR 2004.



The newsletter has has the usual xls and doc files for your perusal.

All the very best , 73

De  ARASU  VU2UR

Regional MS Coordinator.

   r3msc_iaru@rediffmail.com
Notes: Items reported from shared bands are for information only.

This newsletter is sent by E-mail to the Regional Coordinators of Region 1,2,  and  the Directors and R3 HQ, International Co-ordinator, and to other  contributing members. The  newsletter is put up in the web site of Region 3, in the “Monitoring Systems” area, for all for reference, from the R3 HQ.
